
 

ATTENTION YEAR 12 PUPILS 
 

Arrangements for November 2024 Resits 
   

There are no Science Resits in the November 2024 Exam Series. 

Resits for DAS/SAS modules will be in February. 

 
Mrs Allen will be in her office at Break Time ONLY from  

Thursday 12 September – Wednesday 18 September (closing date) for anyone 

wishing to re-sit English and Maths modules in November 2024. 

 

However, an entry will NOT be made until Mrs Allen has received the money for the 

resit module. The subjects listed in the table are the only subjects available to re-sit in 

November series. (Pupils can only repeat a module once). 

 

Subject Cost per module Late Fees Very Late 

Fees 

English Language (Unit 1 or 

Unit 4) 

£7.90 £11.85 £13.82 

Maths (M2, M3 or M4) £13.16 £19.74 £23.03 

Maths (M7 & M8) £18.43 £27.64 £32.25 

                                                                                                                                                     

If a pupil moves from Foundation tier to Higher tier or vice versa i.e. M2 to M3 or 

M7 to M6 once an entry has been made there is a ‘change of tier fee’ of £9.87.  If a 

pupil changes module i.e. M3 to M4 or M8 to M7 or vice versa this is treated as a 

new entry and incurs the fees listed above.   

 

All those who achieved a ‘d’ or less in any module must repeat. 

 

Late fees apply from 5 October and very late fees apply from 26 October 2024 (see 

above table). 

                 

Statements of entry will be issued to Year 12 pupils on Wednesday 25 September 2024.  

Mrs Allen should be made aware of any amendments by Friday 27 September. 

 

Details on the February 2024 Exam Series (DAS/SAS Module resits) will be issued in 

early December. 

 

The results for the November 2024 Exams will be available to pupils on                                                                                                         

Thursday 6 February 2025. 

 

All the above information has been posted on the school website and school app. 


